
PROJFCT MANAGER JS 884 

David L. Narver, Jr. Request for Latrines 

October 12, 1953 

As per i.:ro Po W. Spain's letter PG-2c-3554 dated 
October B, 1953 we are authorized to comply with 
IASL letter J-261+61 dated September 28, 19,3, which 
is quoted below for your action: 

nrt is requested that suitable latrine$ be pro­
vided in the immediate vicinity of Stations 1341, 
13~2 and 1343 as was done last year at IVY Station 
300. Approximately 20 men are involved at each 
site." 

DLN'Jr:eas David L. Narver, Jr. 
Chief Project Engineer 
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